
CELEBRATE  
AUSTRALIA DAY
Join us on Thursday, 26 January to celebrate Australia 
Day! Cottesloe, Peppermint Grove and Mosman Park 
residents are invited to enjoy the combined Council 
event to be held on the Main Lawn at Cottesloe Civic 
Centre from 8am. New citizens will be welcomed and 
outstanding community members will be recognized 
as each Council’s Citizen of the Year and Community 
Group Awards are presented. 

For the frst time, Cottesloe will host an Australia Day 
Ambassador and we are excited to announce former 
AFL footballer, Matthew Pavlich, will join the Australia 
Day celebrations.

Bring a picnic rug or chair and enjoy entertainment and 
a free barbecue breakfast from 8am at Cottesloe Civic 
Centre’s Main Lawn, 109 Broome Street, Cottesloe. 

SCULPTURE BY THE 
SEA – CALL FOR 
VOLUNTEERS
This year marks the 13th annual Sculpture by the Sea 
in Cottesloe and you can be a part of it! Sculpture by 
the Sea will be held from 3 to 20 March and organisers 
are looking for enthusiastic people to provide support 
to visitors. 

To fnd out how you can be involved visit  
www.sculpturebythesea.com/volunteer or contact 
the Volunteer Coordinator on (02) 8399 0233 or 
volunteer@sculpturebythesea.com. 

COUNCIL MEETINGS
Council Agenda Forums are held on the third Tuesday 
of the month at 6pm and Council Meetings are held on 
the fourth Tuesday of the month at 7pm at Cottesloe 
Civic Centre, 109 Broome Street, Cottesloe. Agendas 
are available at the Civic Centre or on our website. The 
next Agenda Forum is on Tuesday, 21 February and the 
next meeting is on Tuesday, 28 February.
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CURTIN AVENUE 
CROSSING
A new crossing to improve safety for pedestrians will be installed 
at the intersection of Curtin Avenue and Forrest Street early this 
year. In response to community safety concerns, Town of Cottesloe 
met with Main Roads WA who agreed to design and construct 
the crossing. The pelican crossing is controlled by lights that the 
pedestrian must operate. It will link the bike and pedestrian path on 
Forrest Street to Cottesloe Train Station.

The Hon Colin Barnett MLA, Member for Cottesloe, Genevieve 
Chapman (12) and Town of Cottesloe Mayor Jo Dawkins cross Curtin 
Avenue at the site of the new pelican crossing. 

FORESHORE 
RENEWAL AND 
BEACH ACCESS PATHS 
– CONSULTATION 
CLOSING SOON
There is still time to provide feedback on the 
Cottesloe Foreshore Renewal Plan and Beach 
Access Paths Style Guide. To view the documents 
visit Council’s website or administration ofce. 
Comments can be sent by email to council@
cottesloe.wa.gov.au or by post to PO Box 606, 
Cottesloe, WA 6911. Submissions close on Friday, 
27 January (Foreshore Renewal Plan) and Friday, 10 
February (Beach Access Paths). We encourage you 
to have your say.

LESSER HALL NOW 
AVAILABLE 
The newly refurbished Lesser Hall is now open and 
available for use. The hall has been completely 
restored and provides an attractive and modern 
facility with a new kitchen and amenities. Other 
features include audio visual equipment, an internal 
partition and climate control. The renovated hall is 
the perfect space for meetings, training and small 
events. To fnd out more contact the Town on 9285 
5000. Booking information and a form is available 
on the Town’s website (under Quick Links) or from 
Council’s administration ofce.
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